
Call for registration in the English Programme of the Master’s Course 

"Studies in Orthodox Theology” of the School of Pastoral and Social Theology of A.U.TH. 

 

The School of Pastoral and Social Theology of the Aristotle University of Thessaloniki 

announces the 2016-2017 intake for its English-language Masters of Theology (Th.M.) 

program entitled, “Studies in Orthodox Theology,” which is organized in accordance with 

the regulations of the Ministry of Education of Greece, outlined in protocol no. 209768/Z1 

(Government Gazette, no. 3614/31.12.2014, vol. B), and the standing provisions of Law 

3685/2008. 

This program aims at developing and promoting academic knowledge and research in 

Orthodox Theology, as well as the necessary critical and scholarly research skills essential 

for studies at a doctoral level. The program awards the degree of Master of Theology. 

During the academic year 2016-2017, the Postgraduate Studies Program (PSP) will be 

offering courses in the field of Biblical Studies for a duration of four academic semesters. 

Applicants must hold at least an undergraduate degree in Theology or related disciplines. 

All degrees must be from Greek Universities or accredited Academic Institutions from 

abroad. 

Potential students are invited to submit their application to Secretariat of the School of 

Pastoral and Social Theology between May 1 and May 31, along with the requisite 

documents as follows:  

1. Copy of undergraduate degree, when necessary recognized by the Hellenic National 

Academic Information Center (NARIC-ΔΟΑΤΑΠ).  

2. Full transcript of undergraduate coursework and grades.  

3. Proof of competency in the English language.  

4. Complete biographical statement outlining the academic profile of the applicant, along 

with copies of degrees and titles held.  

5. Two letters of recommendation from university professors and one optional letter from an 

ecclesiastical authority.  

6. Photocopy of identity card or passport.  

 

The selection process will take place by June 30, 2016. 

For more information: 

Visit the website: http://www.past.auth.gr/en/node/555  

Or contact us by e-mail: info@past.auth.gr   



 

Thessaloniki, 23/2/2016 

The President of the School  

Konstantinos Chrestou 

 


